From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn

Subject: FW: comments on proposed changes to public defender program
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:03:22 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Arne Christensen <arnolfini@earthlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:12 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: comments on proposed changes to public defender program
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The judicial branch of state government should not unilaterally make changes to the state's public defender program,
especially not on nothing more than the advice of the state bar association. Criminal courts and criminal trials
involve victims, perpetrators, law enforcement, and the legislature. This is not a provincial matter to be left in the
hands of two elements of the state's legal system. Presumably there is some legal code under which the state bar, and
the Supreme Court, is asserting the authority to propose these changes, but even if the assertion is legal, that does
not make it proper.
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